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Kirkland, April

From: Sarah Lachance <slkasprzak@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 2:14 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Cc: Governor; PUC, Maine; gerry.mirabile@cmpco.com; mmanahan@pierceatwood.com; 

magoodwin@burnsmcd.com; Miller, Susanne; Bergeron, Mark; Hinkel, Bill; Stratton, Robert D; 
Puryear, Kristen; Rideout, Megan M; jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil; melissa.pauley@hq.doe.gov; 
Bensinger, Peggy; bpw1@midmaine.com; leadley@myfairpoint.net; ashli.goodenow@gmail.com; 
oldcanadaroad@myfairpoint.net; steven.zuretti@brookfieldrenewable.com; jtalbert@preti.com; 
robert.wood@tnc.org; egreen@clf.org; pturner@clf.org; carrie_carpenter@rocketmail.com; 
eshermanbpr@gmail.com; kbraft@gmail.com; klyman9672@gmaiil.com; manfarr1974@yahoo.com; 
mwagner@insourcerenewables.com; 1withwhitewaters@gmail.com; twalkerfilm@gmail.com; 
diblasi.tony@gmail.com; beckie@lametrochamber.com; mspils15@hotmail.com; 
caratunkselectmen@myfairpoint.net; info@kennebecriverangler.com; gcaruso@myfairpoint.net; 
ebuzzel@hotmail.com; ABuxton@preti.com; RBorowski@preti.com; ebarrett@lewistonmaine.gov; 
burgess@ibew104.org; amorin@mainechamber.org; benjamin.smith@soltanbass.com; 
jtourangeau@dwmlaw.com; brian.j.murphy@nexteraenergy.com; mnovello@wagnerforest.com; 
hawksnestlodge@gmail.com; dpublicover@outdoors.org; cjohnson@nrcm.org; nbennett@nrcm.org; 
sely@nrcm.org; jeffrey.reardon@tu.org; dhedrick@roadrunner.com; Hobbins, Barry; 
beopple@nhlandlaw.com; skasprzak@roadrunner.com

Subject: NECEC project 
Attachments: Comm Reid Ltr GL2.pdf; Attachment 1 Fact Sheet Hydro-Dams - Fish Stock Decline.pdf; Attachment 

2  Hydro-Quebec's Dams Chokehold On The Gulf of Maine.pdf; Attachment 3  Maine Voices 
Hydroelectric Dams Produce Green Energy - Think Again.pdf; Attachment 4  Reservoir Hydroelectric 
Dams Silica Depletion - A Gulf of Maine Catastrophe.pdf; Attachment 5  The Problem is a Lack of 
Silica.pdf; Attachment 6 Maine Voices Posted October 9, 2018.pdf; Attachment 7 Man-Made Storage 
of Water Resources.pdf; Attachment 8 Hydro-Quebec Dec. 14, 2018 Ltr to Iberdrola USA.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Dear Commissioner Reid, Governor Mills, Commissioners of the Maine PUC, and the Service List for the CMP NECEC Hearing, 

 

Please find attached a letter to DEP Commissioner Reid and the 8 attachments from Stephen Kasprzak outlining why Maine 

should say no to the NECEC project.  (docket # 2017-00232 of the MPUC) 

 

Please send any questions or comments to Stephen directly at skasprzak@roadrunner.com 

 

 
Thank you  

Sarah Kasprzak Lachance 


